
PHYSICAL	SERVICES	
COMMITTEE	MEETING	
November	18,	2019		

 
Chairman Hill called the meeting to order at 6:06 p.m. in the 2nd floor Common 
Council Chambers of City Hall.   
     
MEMBERS PRESENT:  Councilor Hill, Councilor Wilmott, Councilor DeMassi; 
and Councilor Gosek. 
 
OTHERS PRESENT: Councilor Corradino; Councilor McBrearty; Councilor 
Tesoriero; Kevin Caraccioli; Justin Rudgick Director of Community & Economic 
Development.  
  
MEDIA PRESENT:  Steve Yablonski, Oswego Daily News. 
 
A motion to approve the minutes of November 4, 2019 was made by Councilor 
Gosek and seconded by Councilor DeMassi. Minutes were approved by a 
unanimous vote. 
 
 
I. OLD BUSINESS:  There was no old business. 
 
II. NEW BUSINESS: 

1. Thomas Kells, Commissioner of Public Works and Parks and Recreation, 
has received a request from David Henderson to donate a bench in 
memory of his parents, Spencer and Marie Henderson. Councilor Hill said 
that there was no specified area for this but since there was concern over 
the over saturation of benches in Breitbeck Park he recommends adding 
an amendment to the resolution excluding Breitbeck Park as a possible 
location for the bench. 

 
COMMITTEE DECISION:  Councilor Wilmott made a motion to forward a 
favorable recommendation to the Full Council to approve the request from David 
Henderson to donate a bench in memory of his parents, Spencer and Marie 
Henderson. Councilor Gosek seconded the motion, unanimous approval. 

 
THE RESOLUTION ALONG WITH AMMEDNMENTS WILL BE 
PREAPRED BY THE DPW.  
 
 



2. The Office of Economic Development has received a request from the 
Ancient Order of Hibernians for road closures and use of the City’s 
Bandstand on Saturday, March 7, 2020 for the St. Patrick’s Day Parade.  
Councilor Hill said that is a reoccurring event and that he approves of it. 

 
COMMITTEE DECISION:  Councilor Wilmott made a motion to forward a 
favorable recommendation to the Full Council to approve the request from the 
Ancient Order of Hibernians for road closures and use of the City’s Bandstand on 
Saturday, March 7, 2020 for the St. Patrick’s Day Parade. Councilor DeMassi 
seconded the motion, unanimous  
 
THE RESOLUTION THAT WAS PART OF THE MEETING WILL BE 
FORWARDED TO THE FULL COUNCIL. 
 
A motion to adjourn the meeting was made at 6:08 p.m. by Councilor Wilmott. A 
second was made by Councilor Gosek, and was unanimously approved. 
  
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
Brooke Fitzgerald  
Recording Secretary 
 


